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From: Ozzie Gomez

To: Restrepo, Ana

Subject: Letter of Intent

Date: Friday, February 7, 2020 4:31:37 PM

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon,

As per our conversation our intended use for the area located adjacent to the
Galiano Cigar Room is to activate/create a patio area matching the
neighborhood design and aesthetics. Essentially we intend beautifying the
curb appeal/alleyway facing Galiano Street. Since the opening of the Galiano
Cigar Room last year several of our guests have expressed a great interest in
outdoor seating. We were very excited to hear the city took into
consideration and passed outdoor seating capabilities for non restaurant use
on private property.

We respectfully request your consideration for this use and look forward to
continued improvements within the city and to our new small business
located in the City Beautiful.

Best Regards,

Ozzie Gomez
Proprietor

Cigar Bar Group

Direct 305-753-8888

Galiano Cigar Room
2310 Galiano Street
Coral Gables, FL. 33134

Downtown Cigar Bar
631 S Andrews Avenue
Fort Lauderdale, FL. 33301
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